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Request: 
 

1. Please could you provide how many fines were handed to motorists as a 
result of speed cameras between 1 November 2022 to 1 November 2023? 

 
2. Please could you provide the total cost of these fines? 

 
3. If possible, could you break down fines given by area?  

 
Response: 
 
No information held as Northumbria Police are responsible for speed camera 
fines across their force area.  
 
 


